
 
 

 

• The Varsity Softball Team will be playing their annual Figoski Memorial Game today at 6pm at Locust 

Ave. Come down to support the softball team and to honor those who we have lost. The ceremony will 

begin at 5:45 and first pitch will be thrown at 6pm. Hope to see you all there! 

 

• Come down to Joe DeLuca Field tonight to support the Babylon Baseball Seniors as they look to keep 

the streak alive. Senior Dan M. takes the hill. First pitch scheduled for 5:15! 

 

• Prom Tickets go on sale Monday, May 15th. Get your tickets early! Ticket price goes up after May 19th.  

 

• From the Counseling Center:  Attention All Seniors!!!  Please remember to check your emails. If you 

have not done so already, please remember to fill out and return your Senior Survey forms to Mrs. Deubel.  

 

• Do you have your poem for “Poem in Your Pocket Day” yet? May 25th is coming up soon! Be sure to 

visit the library or ask your E.L.A. teacher for recommendations. If you are presenting a poem, you must 

fill out the questionnaire form in your E.L.A. class’s Microsoft TEAMS. The completed form is due this 

Friday, May 12th. 

 

 

 


